
McKenna, Neil

From: Kim, Sabrina
-Int: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 2:17 PM
.): Stickney, Matt

Subject: Re: APPROVAL: PPE update posts

Hello - it's "just under" 800 million.

And it's 20 mill on the dot, not "over"!

> On Oct 20, 2020, at 2:11 PM, Stickney, Matt <Matt.Stickney@pmo-cpm.gc.ca> wrote:
>
> We've received 800 million masks, gloves, gowns, and face shields to protect front line workers and people across the
country since March. And this month alone, we've distributed over 20 million pieces of personal protective equipment
to the provinces and territories.
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